This is the LORD’S DAY – November 19, 2017
Morning Worship - 9:30 A.M. 



Evening Worship - 5:00 P.M.    
Scripture: Isaiah 11:10-12:6



Scripture: Psalm 145
Text: Isaiah 12:1





Text: Heidelberg Catechism, L.D. 52
HIS ANGER TURNED AWAY



DELIVER US FROM EVIL
I. The Salvation





I. The Urgency
II. The Proof





II. The Confidence
III. The Praise





III. The Blessing
Psalters:
236, 231, 77, 277



  
Psalters: 397, 385, 82, 433
	
	Today
	Next Week

	Offering
	AM
	General Fund, Genesis PR School (Lacombe)
	General Fund, PR Special Ed

	
	PM
	Hope PR School, Emeritation
	Benevolence, Adams

	Nursery
	AM
	Elle J., Darla K., Leah K., Alissa P., Lauren R., Paige B.
	Betty H., Amanda J., Dorothy L.

	
	PM
	Julie F., Sami H., Olivia P.
	Katrina K., Lindsay K., Lauren F.

	Ushers
	
	Christian & John Flikkema IV
	Bill Pipe & Mike Kuiper

	Transportation


	Doug
	Bernie Kamminga
	Jordan Pipe

	
	Vivian
	John Flikkema III
	Ted Pipe


Mediation: “A solid foundation of full confidence and the best remedy for allaying fears is when we are fully convinced that salvation is laid up for us in God. Except for this, we would have trembled and been uneasy and distressed and tortured by painful emotions. Hence, we conclude, that confidence proceeds from faith as an effect from its cause. By faith we perceive that salvation is laid up for us in God and a calm and peaceful state of mind arises from it; but when faith is wanting there can be no peace of conscience. Let us therefore know that we have made good progress in faith, when we have been endued with such confidence as Isaiah (12:1) describes.” (John Calvin)  
CONGREGATIONAL ANNOUNCEMENTS
~ The Lord’s Supper will be administered this morning. Since this sacrament is received only by faith, is a testimony of spiritual maturity and unity, and may not be taken unworthily, participation is closely supervised by the elders, and limited to members in good standing of this church and those who requested permission and were interviewed by the elders prior to the service.

~ Song Service- Please plan to stay after this evening's worship service to participate in our final song service regarding the Psalter revision survey.

~Jr. Adult Society will meet this Wednesday, Nov 22 at 8:00.  We will continue our study of the life of David by discussing I Samuel 19.  Mandy Velthouse will serve, and Matt Velthouse will close with prayer. 
~ The congregation is called to worship at 9:30 AM this Thursday, November 23, for Thanksgiving Day. Offering: Nursery: Tara F. & Sue H.; Ushers: Dan O & Connor F; Transportation: Doug – Doug M, Vivian – Dave O
~ Young People's will not meet this week due to the Mass Meeting, but plan on next week Sunday.  Dylan and Darla Kamps will serve.

~Sunday school Christmas program practice will begin next week Sunday after the morning service. The program is scheduled for Sunday the 24th of December after the morning service. Snacks will be provided for the children immediately after the morning service in the kitchen. There will also be coffee and cake for the congregation available in the basement so please stay and fellowship - this is NOT just for parents with children in Sunday School!

~Women’s Bible Study: Join us November 30 and December 14 at 10 a.m. We will be discussing II and III John. Nursery help is needed for these 2 dates. If you can help or have any questions please call Karen Langerak.

~ The annual congregational meeting will be held, Monday December 4 at 8:00PM.  Men placed in nomination for Elder: Dave DeVries, Tim Hoving, Jim Koerner & Jerry Van Baren.  Deacon: Jared Langerak, David Ophoff, Jed Pipe & Jordan Pipe. 

~ Senior Singles: please save the date of Saturday, December 9 for our annual breakfast with the deacons!
~ Psalter Revision Survey: Synod's survey of the denomination regarding Psalter revision can be found on the last page of the blue spiral notebook, that everyone should have received by now. If you have not yet done so, the consistory urges you to take the necessary time to read contemplatively through the entire notebook, to complete the survey, and submit it to us via Jim Holstege or Don Kuiper on or before Sunday, November 26.

~ Sunday Night Discussion Groups- The Adult Bible Society invites you to participate in Sunday Night Discussion Groups starting in January. This is a great opportunity to have good spiritual fellowship, in a small group setting. We plan, the Lord willing, to use the book titled, The Peacemaker: A Biblical Guide To Resolving Personal Conflict, by Ken Sande. Please sign up by December 10 to give enough time to order enough copies of the book. Sign up sheets can be found in the kitchen and the narthex.

~SE Church Directory – The 2018 SE church directory is currently being worked on. Please contact the bulletin clerk (jennievdb@yahoo.com) with any updates (address, phone number, email address). If your new info was already announced previously in the bulletin there is no need to contact her.

LOCAL/DENOMINATIONAL  ANNOUNCEMENTS
~ Denominational News: Southwest called Rev. J. Engelsma. First (G.R.) called Rev. B. Huizinga. Classis West meets Nov. 29 in Lynden to examine pastors-elect S. Regenerus (Lynden) and B. Feenstra (Lacombe).    

~The Hope Heralds 2017 CD entitled, “Our God is God” is available for $10 in the main offices of Covenant Chr. High School (MI) and Heritage Christian School (MI). The CD is also available at the Reformed Book Outlet in Hudsonville, MI and the PR Seminary bookstore. If you are not able to pick up your copy at any of these locations, please call or text Karen Daling (616-662-0784) or Dan VanDyke (616-610-3276) and we will mail the CD for $12. Thank you! 

~ The second/final installment of Prof. David Engelsma's response to questions submitted after his speech regarding spousal abuse is now available. Please log on to Byron Center's website to find the appropriate link. byronprc.org. Thank you."
~ The Reformed Witness Hour Committee thanks you, friends and donors, for your prayers and financial support during 2017.  As you plan for your year-end giving, we ask that you prayerfully consider helping with two new costs: broadcasting in the Chicago area (approximately $500 per month) and the re-design of our website.  Thank you for your continued support of this ministry.

YOUNG PEOPLE/YOUNG ADULTS

~ The Young People's Thanksgiving Mass Meeting will be held at Grandville PRC TODAY at 2pm with a speech given by Candidate Dave Noorman. All young people are encouraged to attend for a time of fellowship and growth. Refreshments to follow!
~All high school and grade school parents are invited to attend a presentation at Covenant Christian High School by Mr. Doug Crawford who represents the "Protect Young Eyes" organization (www.protectyoungeyes.com).  "Protect Young Eyes" exists to give busy parents and hyper-connected kids the information and tools they need to use technology in a proper way.  Please join us for this timely and informative presentation.  The date is Wednesday, November 29, at 7:30 pm.  The presentation will be held in the CCHS gym.
~ The Wingham Young peoples will be holding a volleyball tournament December 2 at F.E. Madill Higschool, to raise funds for travel expenses to the convention. The cost is 100 dollars per team. Please come out and support us! If you would like more details, or would like to enter a team, please contact Tyler Kikkert at tylerkikk@gmail.com. Hope to see you there!
SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS
~ Adams continues its fall deficit drive with a goal of $120,000.  Information has been mailed out.  If you did not receive a packet in the mail, you can get one by calling the school office.  Please prayerfully consider this need and return your gift or pledge to the school by Nov. 30.

~The School Board of Covenant Chr. High School will meet on Monday, November 20, at 7:30 pm
~ Covenant Christian High School Choir CD: We are now taking orders for our new choir CD "Teach Me to Pray", a beautiful selection from the Psalter.  The CD's are priced at $10 and will only be available to order through November 26.  To place your order, please sign up on the sheets in the narthex or the basement bulletin board, and give your payment to Alisa Snippe by Sunday, November 26.  Only orders paid in full will be placed.  
~ The Thanksgiving issue of the Hope Highlights is available in the back of church today.
~Heritage Foundation’s “Evening of Praise” will be held this Saturday at the Grandville High School auditorium at 7 PM. Tickets for the program (dessert reception included) must be purchased by tomorrow! Contacting Heritage’s main office to reserve tickets (616-669-1773 or receptionist@hchr.org). Performers include Heritage’s 3rd graders, a saxophone ensemble, Jim, Nathan, and Brandon Daling, Matthew Fisher, Eric and Crista Phelps, and the Hope Heralds. Join us for a wonderful evening of praise.

~Hope School Circle will be making Pigs-in-the-Blankets on Tuesday Dec 12.  Call Joann Klamer at 403-8210 or email at Klamerjo@gmail.com to place your order soon so you don’t miss out.  At $8.00 per dozen these are a great value and quantities are limited.

~ Adams Christian School will present their Band/Choir concert on Thursday, Dec. 14 at 7:30 PM at Bethany URC.  Please join us as we listen to our students praise God with voice and instrument.

~~Heritage Christian School’s All School program will be held on Thursday, November 30 at 7 PM at Fair Haven Church (2900 Baldwin St, Hudsonville). Join us as our K-8th grade students present a program on “The Comings and Goings of Jesus Christ.”

~ 50th Anniversary: By God’s grace, Covenant Christian High School is celebrating its 50th year of Christ-centered education.  We have much to be thankful for in this work of our Father.  To that end, the school Board is putting together a program to commemorate this milestone.  The planned date for the program is April 27th (program at Fairhaven) and April 28th (dinner and open house at Covenant).  We are looking for volunteers to serve on a committee to develop this program.  If you are interested, please contact Tim Pipe Jr. (Board liaison to the 50th Anniversary Committee) at 272-6392 (cell) or at tpipe23@gmail.com.
~ The Board of Hope Christian School in Redlands, California is seeking applicants for 2 full-time teaching positions for high school grades beginning next school year (2018/2019). All interested persons should contact Ron VanVoorthuysen (909-499-2350, ron.revco@me.com) or Scott Gaastra (909-910-2673, Scott.Gaastra@gmail.com).

~ The Northwest Iowa Protestant Reformed School in Doon, IA, is seeking a teacher for grades 3 and 4 for the 2018-2019 school year as well as an Administrator.  For more information please contact Brent Wynia - 712-470-2757, brentwynia@hotmail.com or Joey Mantel - 712-470-6493, jsmantel@outlook.com.
